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LOCKWOOD FOLLY
COUNTRY CLUB, INC.                                                         

Lockwood Folly Country Club Newsletter

July 14, 2021

The LFCC Board would like to send out updates, information, and concerns to our membership. If possible, we plan to do this once a month to keep our membership better informed. 

----- We’ve got the LFCC calendar up and running. Please send dates of your event(s) to office@lockwoodfolly.com. This should help when planning events, tournaments, and checking on available dates. 

----- Save the date!!! We plan to hold a fall quarterly meeting August 25th (Wednesday) at 3:00. More information to follow. 

----- Tim and his crowd have started working on hole 9, removing the bunkers on the left hand side. This is a continuation of Stephen Kay’s plan to upgrade LFCC. 

----- Rakes have been placed back in the bunkers.

 ----- A special thank you to Ron Horensky for helping with a continuing problem in the bathrooms on hole 13. We’ve had several problems, but thanks to Ron and Eric we have found the solution. 

----- Tim and Dan sent off water samples to determine if this is causing our problems on several of our greens. They are determined to find out why we are struggling. Good luck, and we appreciate your efforts. Everyone loves a perfect green!!!

 ----- The cart barn is in the process of being painted. The painters have found a number of repairs that need to be done, prior to the painting. Special thanks to Tim Daugherty for his leadership in getting this done! 

----- You make have noticed we have a big hole next to the green on #5. We had a 10-inch pipe break. The pipe is over 30 years old and has not taken well to repairs. Clint thinks he may have it fixed, but doesn’t want to fill in the hole until he’s sure. Maintenance has spent a lot of manhours fixing it. Thanks, Clint! 

----- Just a reminder!! On these pretty evenings you may want to play a few holes. Remember you have to call the pro shop and let them know. It’s important in all aspects that we know who’s playing. We repeatedly get calls about the play on our course, and they have to be checked. We encourage our members to play, but please keep us informed. Thank you, in advance, for helping us. 

----- As everyone knows, Eric and Tim put out our American Flag on the flags of the eighteen holes. They also put out a ‘holder’ to put the Flag when we’re on the greens. This is done during holidays that calls for our Patriotism. During the fourth of July it was determined that several of the Flags were placed on the ground. We Hope this was a one-time mistake! 

----- Recently, we’ve witnessed a number of strange carts (with no clubs) riding around our course. We understand the month of July is time for a lot of visitors. Please help us monitor the ‘traffic’ on our course. Please call the pro shop, and they will send someone to help. Remember this is a liability issue!! 

----- A special thank you to Tim Daugherty, as he repaired our trash bin next to the cart barn. Tim has received heavy criticism for his work on the bridge on #16. He is trying to prove to Huffman, Whisenant, and others that he has special skills!!!

 ----- Good luck this weekend to the Patriots Day Weekend!!! A lot of exciting things are scheduled. Get involved and support these wonderful causes!!! They have scheduled something for everyone. 

----- Priority Week was a huge success!!!! We were able to benefit financially during this time. Our members need to be thanked for their flexibility with tee times. Thanks to Eric for balancing the tee sheet with guests and members!!! 

-----More good news!!! LFCC has just signed up another new member - Barry Caruso!! Welcome, Barry, we are glad you have joined LFCC. We now have 146 members!!! 

----- A special thanks to Ron Horensky and Steve Grochowski for preparing our 2021 Hurricane Readiness Plan!! We hope this is something we will not use. But thanks to their leadership, we have a solid plan in place. 
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